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Principal’s Thoughts…….. Luke Fisher – Acting Principal 

 

On Wednesday, Matilda travelled to St Arnaud to compete in the Black Ranges 

Cross Country. She represented the school very well and did both herself and 

Marnoo Primary School Proud. She came 5th out of approximately 50 competitors. 

Well done Matilda. She will now compete in Warnambool in the next stage! 

 

The newly purchased uniforms look fantastic. We need to ensure that all of our 

items of clothing are clearly named so we do not have any lost property. We also 

need to continue to wear our school hats in Term 2. The Sun Smart policy 

recommends that hats are to be worn while the UV rating is at 3 or above. I will 

continue to communicate with everyone on this issue. 

 

In the Classroom 

We are currently exploring the topic of measurement in Mathematics. We are using 

all types of things to measure length. The aim is provide hands-on and real-life 

experiences that will provide students with the knowledge and skills to develop their 

understanding in all areas of mathematics.  

I have continued the Ukulele program over the past few weeks, however my skills 

are very limited. The students have been fantastic teachers and I now know a few 

tunes. I will keep our school value of excellence in mind when I am perservering to 

get better. 

Outside of the classroom 

Over the next few weeks we will be aiming to establish some garden beds and plant 

some vegetable seeds. We will use this as an environmental activity, but we will 

also aim to link this to our measurement by keeping track of the growth of our 

seedlings. We may need to bring some old shoes to work in the garden in the future.  

 

Value of the Week 

Each week we will aim to focus on one of our school values. I hope that we can 

bring the school values to life through our behavior. The value for next week will be 

‘Honesty.” 

 

Mr Fisher 
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Charles Carter 

For always using his manners and 

being kind to others. 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING   
 

Above: We have been establishing our garden beds so we can grow some yummy vegetables that we 

might be able to cook with. 

Below: Well done Matilda on your efforts in St Arnaud on Wednesday! 5th is a great effort and good luck 

in Warrnambool. 
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Marnoo Primary School 

2019 Diary dates 
 
 

 

 
Term 4 

 

 

Term 2 Dates: 23rd April – June 
28th  

 
 

Important Dates for Term 2: 
 

TERM 2 : Date Who  Where 

NAPLAN 14th – 18th May Year 3 Marnoo PS 

The Barber of Seville: Opera 
performance (CEP) 

Wednesday 22nd May All students Warracknabeal PS 

Biggest Morning Tea Tuesday 21st May Marnoo Community Marnoo Town Hall 

School Council Friday June 14th (TBC) School Councellors Marnoo PS 

Author Visit Thursday 20th June (1:30-2:30) All students Marnoo PS 

    

    

    


